STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

January 7, 2003

Karen Turner Lee

Manager, Safety Standards and Work Practices
Puget Sound Energy

805 156th Ave NE XRD-LL

Bellevue, WA 98007

Dear Ms. Lee:

Subject: Agreement in Docket No. UG-000576

As we have agreed, the enclosed memorandum to file will finalize and close our pipeline safety
investigation in Docket No. UG-000576. Please have Ms. Sue McLain sign both copies of
Attachment A, the agreement and commitment between the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (WUTC) pipeline safety staff and Puget Sound Energy (PSE). Once
signed, please return both copies, along with PSE’s summary of its review of new customer
construction work done in 2002, labeled as Attachment A. '

Upon receipt, I will counter sign the agreement, and return it to you along with copies of the
memo to file and all three attachments as mentioned in that memo.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (360) 664-1154, or e-mail me vat
dkilpatr@wutc.wa.gov. Thank you.

Sincerely,

ﬂ,/,ﬁ %
Douglas Kilpatrick, P.E.
Director of Pipeline Safety
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